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The Oregon State Land Board will meet in a special session on Wednesday,
March 19, 2008, 10:00 a.m. to noon, at the Ramada Medford and Convention
Center, 2250 Biddle Road, Medford.

The purpose of this meeting is to hear public testimony in response to the
following two questions concerning the Rogue River navigability study:

« Does the factual evidence presented in the second draft of the Rogue
River navigability study meet the federal test for title navigability?

« Should the Land Board, based on the factual evidence contained in the
second draft of this study, make a declaration of public ownership of the
89-mile segment of the Rogue River from Grave Creek (RM 68.5) to Lost
Creek Dam (RM 157.5)?

The Land Board will not make any decisions at this meeting concerning the
navigability of the Rogue River and will only listen to testimony presented on
these two questions. DSL staff expects the Land Board to make a final decision
on this issue at a regularly scheduled board meeting later this year.

How to Provide Comments
You may provide input to the Land Board at its Medford meeting either orally or
in writing.

If you want to present your input orally, you must sign in when you arrive at the
meeting before it begins. The Land Board will take oral public comment in the
order that persons wanting to give input have signed in. A maximum of 3
minutes will be given to each person. However, because of the 2-hour length of
this meeting, it is possible that a shorter time will be given to each person
wanting to speak in order to accommodate more speakers. Due to time
limitations, not everyone who wants to speak may be able to do so. Therefore,
you are encouraged to bring written copies of your input to give to the Land
Board in the event you are not given the opportunity to speak.




If you want to present your comments in writing, you may either submit them in
person at the meeting to the Land Board, or send them via:
o E-mail to: roguerivercomments @ds|.state.or.us or
o U.S. Mailto: Rogue River Comments
Oregon Department of State Lands
775 Summer Street NE, Suite 100
Salem, OR 97301-1279

For additional information concerning the topic of navigability in general, or more
specifically, DSL’s Rogue River navigability study, go to:
www.oregonstatelands.us or contact Jeff Kroft at (503) 986-5280.

This meeting is being held in a facility that is accessible for persons with
disabilities. If you need assistance to participate in this meeting due to a
disability, please contact Lorna Stafford at (503) 986-5224 or

lorna.stafford @ state.or.us at least two working days prior to the meeting.




